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Andrea Gyger

From: David Lenderts 

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 3:54 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

I note that our current Secretary of State is a Republican. That means that only white males between the ages of 

40 and 80 who are already registered Republicans should be allowed to vote in the State of Colorado. Why not? 

No one else deserves to have an opinion or be active in their own governance because they are mentally 

incapable of doing so. Right, Mr. Williams? I'm sure you and your buddies at ALEC will be able to achieve 

these goals which will Make Colorado Great Again. 

 

David Lenderts 

Alamosa, Colorado 




